
March 2025 Newsletter 

 

Please welcome The Owls Nest Flower Shop to Sharon! The shop will be located at 

the Lawson Building, 3340 York St! Adrian Bryant, owner and operator of two other 

locations, is excited to now be in Sharon too! The Grand Opening will be Monday, 

March 3rd!  The shop will have flowers and plants as well as small gift items available.  

Memorial silk pieces may be ordered as well. Be sure to shop at The Owls Nest for all 

your special occasions!   

 

The Town is seeking a part-time Maintenance Employee.  Also, hiring a part-time Town 

Administrator. Contact the Town Hall for more information on these positions at 803-

927-1927.  

 

 
 
 

Saturday, March 1st Sharon VFD will host Cub Scout Pack 139’s Pinewood Derby! 
Inspection starts at noon. Come on out and cheer them on! 

 
 

                           

Daylight Saving Time Begins 
Saturday night, March 8th, don’t 

forget to spring your clocks 
 forward an hour!  

 
 



 

 
 

Sharon Town Council meet on the second Monday of each month, if you would like 

to attend or have something to share, please join us at 7pm on March 10th.  

 

 

 

 

                        

 

 

 

 

The Senior Luncheon at Sharon Methodist Church will be on March 21st from 11am 

until 12:30pm.  Free meal served and entertainment provided. Donations are certainly 

appreciated. These luncheons are held on the 3rd Friday of each month. 

 

Monday, March 17th is St. Patricks Day! 

“May the blessings of each day  
be the blessings you need the most .” 

- Irish Blessing  
 

Be sure to come out and support Sharon Volunteer 
Fire Departments fund raiser on Saturday, 
March15th, they will have Twin Tops Fish Camp 
at their department from 4pm – 7pm.   

 



 
 
The first Fresh Farmers Market of the season will be on Saturday, April 5th 2025 and 
this year it will coincide with Cars & Coffee every 1st Saturday of the month! If you plan 
on participating this year or know someone that may be intersted please contact Dave 
Ladish at The Sharon Grill at www.thesharongrill.com.   
 
 

 
 
 

Harmon Park is scheduled to have its new park equipment installed mid-March! We will 
be scheduling a grand reopening once the equipment is in place. We will post updates 
on the towns message board as well as Facebook!   

 

The Town of Sharon has long-term rental space available in our Community Center 
Annex.  Contact Town Hall to schedule a time to look at spaces available. 

 

 

 

 

 If you have something you would like to share in our monthly newsletter, please contact 
Town Hall at 803-927-1927 or email us at townofsharon@comporium.net                            
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